
Sunday, January 13, 2019

CBC Spring Meeting 

Team with Roster attendance  
9U -Campbell—present

10U-Floyd—present

11U- Kallaher —present

11U-Harris — present

11U- Moller— present

12U-Hughes—present

12U-Jones—present

12U-Chapman—not present 

13U-Fulgham—present


Also Present: 
Eric Frye 

Coach Stallings


- Announced the new officers of the CBC board and everyone agreed as follows


President-RJ Hughes,    Vice president— Eric Frye,  Secretary—Kevin Jones 


- Stallings sent everyone member pics of the new turf project at the high school that 
was just completed. 


- Announcement of dues owed by March 1st 2019    $400 per player        


- Coach Stallings announced to get rosters in for practice shirts and hats. Team 
websites will be opened up through Pennant same jerseys as last year


- David Ingram (city Council Member) will be in charge of CBC practice schedules on 
fields and he will coordinate with CYC (Chelsea Youth Club)


-  RJ Hughes made a motion and we discussed that every CBC team has one vote on 
the board.  we had a vote and it passed that one person from each team will have a 
seat/vote on the board going forward. 


- Steve Kallaher discussed doing community projects with his team and would love 
other CBC teams to join.  Steve wants CBC to be more involved in the community 
than just baseball 


- KBI (Kristi Baker Ingram) scholarship  —voted and it was unanimous accepted to 
give the KBU scholarship again this year.   


- Discussed that there is a $250 cap for Playmaker tournaments per Greg Barnett 
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